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Blackridge Nursery Newsletter


(April- June)





Dear Parents/Carers, Please take a few minutes to read our Newsletter to find out some of the activities we have planned for the nursery throughout this term and how you can get involved. We would like to take this opportunity to welcome all our new children & their parents/carers to Blackridge Nursery and hope all the children have a fun and enjoyable term.














Please take a few minutes to read the information within our newsletter as it will explain what we will be learning, how you can support and help your child in the nursery, and provide information fun activities for both our pre-school children and their parents carers. 














Nursery Helpers














Thank you to all the parents who attended the nursery smart start and financial awareness open days. Your feedback was very valuable.





If you have a talent, skill or a career relevant to our nursery topics we would like to invite you into the nursery to help develop the children’s knowledge and understanding of the world around them. 





If you would like to volunteer on a                                       regular basis, you  may be required                                             to complete a  disclosure Scotland                                                 form. Please speak to a member of                                            staff for more details.





Change of Clothes





The summer months are now here, so it is important that your children have appropriate clothes in the bags for the Scottish spring/summer.





Sunscreen





Now that the sun is starting to shine, the nursery will be spending a lot of time outdoors. Please ensure that you apply sunscreen to your child before coming to nursery (even if it does not look that sunny!)














Trip to Mill Farm





This year our trip will be on the 12th June for the whole nursery.





If you are free that day, please give your name to the nursery teachers, and we will let you know ASAP who is needed!





Let’s keep our fingers crossed for sunshine!





Sickness and Diarrhoea











In the interest of Health and Hygiene, please be aware that should your child have a sickness and/or diarrhoea bug, they should not return to Nursery until 48hrs after all symptoms have stopped, to prevent these bugs spreading.





Headlice





Please remember to continue to check your child’s hair regularly for signs of head lice.











What are we learning in the nursery this term?                                                                               





 The nursery has welcomed our very own hungry caterpillars, who we will be observing and recording as they grow and (hopefully) turn into beautiful butterflies. We will be learning all about the life cycle of a butterfly and each of the special changes.





This term is a very important one for our pre-schoolers, as they will be participating in our transition project with primary 1. This year our topic is ‘Fairyland’. We will be visited by a magical dragon, and we will help him to rebuild fairyland in our classrooms. The anti-preschoolers will be working on the same topic with Miss Mitchell and Mrs Chalmers in the nursery.




















Outdoor Toys


In the interest of Health and Safety, can we please ask that the children do not play with the outdoor toys before or after session times. The play equipment should only be used with a member of nursery staff present at all times. We cannot take any responsibility for any accidents or damage caused out-with nursery session times.





A few reminders:





Please could all parents use the walk way from the main road to access the nursery. Access should not be gained through the front office.


If parents could also help the nursery staff by popping children’s shoes into their bag at the end of every session.





We thank you in advance for your support.








‘Diary Dates’





Monday Holiday – 5th May


Inservice- 6th May





Smart Start- 7th May


AM- 8.45- 9.15am   PM-12.18- 12.45am





Monday Holiday- 19th May





26th-29th May – Health Week





Thursday 5th June- Fairyland Open Morning





Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th June


P1 Transition Days for Pre-schoolers


Details to follow





Thursday 12th June- Mill Farm Trip





16th June- M+M Treasure Island (AM only)





17th June- Nursery Sports Day





19th June- Teddy Bears Picnic (details to follow)





25th June Nursery Awards Ceremony






































 


 





The Wizard of Oz





This term, the p4-7s will be performing ‘The Wizard of Oz’





The performance will be in early June 2014. There will be an afternoon and an evening performance.


Please come and support the children’s performance if you are free.











Lending Library





Our Lending Library will soon be open on a Wednesday. Your children will be supported in choosing a book.  We kindly request that all library books are returned the following Monday. This allows us time to get the books ready for lending on the Wednesday. 























NB:  Just a quick                   reminder to please                       pay £1.50 snack & nursery fund money weekly; on a Monday if possible.  We try hard to provide healthy, nutritious snacks daily and this can be very expensive. Thank You to everyone who has remembered to pay Snack Funds promptly. 





If you have anything you would like to talk about regarding your child’s time in the Nursery, please don’t hesitate to speak to Miss Mitchell or Mrs Chalmers or phone the nursery on 01501 751223








